
INCOMING 6TH 
GRADE  

PARENT NIGHT

This is an information session for parents of 
incoming 6th graders. You will receive information 
about 6th grade registration and classes, policies 
and protocols, view campus classrooms, visit with 
elective teachers, as well as, get a sample of each 

sixth grade elective. 

FEBRUARY 8TH 

5:00-6:00 

WESTER CAFETERIA 

6:00-6:30 OPEN CAMPUS


